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MEMORANDUM 
Date:
May 24, 2016
To:
Marco A. Salvino, Sr., Mayor


Albert C. Jones, Vice Mayor


Chickie Brandimarte, Commissioner

Bobbie H. Grace, Commissioner

Paul Fetscher, Sr., Commissioner
CC:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

Louise Stilson, City Clerk
From:
Thomas J. Ansbro, City Attorney

Subject:
Renewal of Existing Airport Consultant Agreement with Anne Castro Strategies, P.A.
______________________________________________________________________________

The City Administration seeks City Commission approval to renew the terms of an existing agreement, dated May 14, 2015, with Anne Castro Strategies, P.A. for a period of one year, (retroactive to May 1, 2016) through and including April 30, 2017. The City desires to continue to engage Ms. Castro’s consulting services to continue to assist the City in issues related to the Fort Lauderdale-Hollywood International Airport and the City-County Airport Settlement Agreement. 

Under the original agreement, the annual cost is $20,000.00, payable in monthly installments of $1,666.66. These original terms will remain the same under this renewal. Execution of a resolution authorizing City officials to execute a renewed agreement is requested.
Funding for these services was planned and is available in the FY 2016 approved budget in the General Fund Commission Professional Services Account 001-11-01-511-31-10.
Staff Recommendation

City staff recommends Commission approval of the renewal agreement under the same terms and conditions.
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